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December 19th, 1923.

Robert C. Berry, Esq., 
54, The Driveway, 
Ottawa,Ont.

Dear Hr. Berryi~
With reference to your letter of 

yesterday, 1 know that It Is Impossible for Dr.
W. W. Ohipman to go on the date mentioned, but Dr. 
Eve has promised mo this morning that he will be 
very glad to go to Ottawa and address the McGill 
Graduates1 Society on January 15th next.

I am sorry that the date decided upon 
makes it impossible for me to go because on that date 
1 have an engagement with the Governor General here 
and must leave that night to fill an engagement in 
Toronto the next day.

With all good wishes for the success 
of the function and to yourself, I am,

Tours faithfully,
/


